
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: All Proprietors and those with an interest 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
A general meeting will be held at the Fishing Hut at Newburgh by kind invitation of Newburgh 
Angling Club on 17th June 2021 commencing at 2.00 pm. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
M H T Andrew FRICS  
Clerk to the Board 
 
 
 
BUSINESS 
   

1.   Apologies 
 
2.          Minutes of General Meeting held on 19th January 2021 
 
3. Update from Clerk – programme of work for 2021  
 
4. Update on The Missing Salmon Project 
 
5.  Electro-fishing and other surveys 2021 
 
6. Date of next meeting 
 
7. Any other competent business 
 
 
 


